
WISCONSIN LUTHERAN COLLEGE 
Office of Development 

June 16, 2017 

Rockley Family Foundation 
PO Box 260818 
Lakewood, CO 80226-0818 

Dear Tobin, 

8800 West Bluemound Road 

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53226 

414.443.8823 I wlc.edu 

Thank you so much for your recent gift of$2,000.00 to Wisconsin Lutheran College. 

_ ::I o..ur s..up-12Qrt...fu.rJ.hk..c_a.ll~ge..i.$...ap_m:eciaJ:ed.andllelns...prep.are.. W · ors for lives of ChristiC!.:uleadershiQ.. 
Lindsay (Patt) Carr '07 was an Art major who now owns her own photography studio. She shares: 
"My professors encouraged me to produce my best work. My liberal arts education gave me the skills 
and confidence to juggle the many hats required of a photography studio owner." 

Thank you again for your gifts to help prepare more Christian leaders like Lindsay who were well 
prepared to impact our world. If you have any questions, or I can be of service to you, feel free to 

contactme. ~ r 
l~~ :....c:ra--r-In His service with you, V. C/ 

~ ~e£~(e__ f~l.i:~ ~ 

RichardT. Mannisto ' 94 
Vice President of Development 
richard.mannisto@wlc.edu 
414.443.8788 

P.S. Discover the rest of Lindsay's story at http://magazine.wlc.edu/ 

No goods or services were provided in exchange for this gift. 
All contributions are tax-deductible as allowed by law. 

Donor: Rockley Family Foundation 
Gift Amount: $2,000.00 

Receipt#: 3963-21-27842 Reference: Music Equipment 

Date Gift Processed: 06/14/2017 

Thank you for your gift to Wisconsin Lutheran College. Please keep this letter for tax purposes. 


